
 
 

 
 

Monday 10th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

ARTS WEEK 17TH – 21ST JUNE 2024 

 
Arts week is back! Your child will be taking part in numerous artistic activities in class next week to celebrate all things art. 

 
We hope your child enjoys taking part in our Arts Week activities and thank you for your support. 

We look forward to a fun-filled week! 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Simpson 
Art and Design Leader 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


